
 

 

FOR A NEW CHURCH 

Site Bought by the Church of the Good Tidings— 

Present Site Sold to Hebrew Congregation 

 
Lots have been purchased by the Church of the Good Tidings (Fourth 

Universalist Society), through H. D. Wilson, for a new church.  These lots are 

in one of the most desirable localities in Brooklyn, on the southwest corner 
of Stuyvesant avenue and Madison street.  The plot is 60x100 feet.  The 

residents of the neighborhood are delighted that a church is to be erected 
there, and it is understood that they have expressed their willingness to 

contribute to the building fund. 
It is the intention of the society to break ground as soon as all 

arrangements can be perfected, and erect a church that shall be modern in 

every way, to cost in the neighborhood of $50,000. 
The present edifice of the Church of the Good Tidings has been sold to 

the Congregation Shaari Zedek, now worshipping in Stanwix Hall.  
Possession will be given during the early part of April, but arrangements 

have been made by which the Fourth Universalist Society will also hold its 
services there until such time as the new church, or a part of it at least, shall 

have been completed.  The pastor, the Rev. Charles R. East, has been here 
for three years, and he has accomplished a great deal of good work.  It has 

been felt for some time that it was desirable to build a church in a new 
location, as the present situation, in the middle of the block on Quincy 

street, between Stuyvesant and Reid avenues, did not tend to the growth of 
the church, although excellent work has been done and is being done. 

The building committee is made up as follows: The Rev. Charles R. East, 
chairman; George O. Revere, J. B. Frothingham, Peter Stephen, Osmore 

Webb, W. H. Harden, Horace Dwyer and Charles W. Gibbs. 
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